
J E S  P T O  N E W S L E T T E R

The PTO is excited to partner with
Karen Alquist Photography for a 
FAMILY PHOTO FUNDRAISER!

September 1 & 2
$75 for family; $125 for kid(s) and

family photos
Sign up by August 30th!

Scan for more info:
upcoming:
General PTO Meetings:

10/2 at 7pm
12/12 at 7pm
2/15 at 7pm
4/17 at 7pm
5/13 at 7pm




Round 1 WORKSHOPS
begin on 10/2!

Sign-up info and more
details coming soon!

Sign-up link will open on
9/18 at 8pm. 

Family Fun Fall Night
10/27 at 4:30pm

Pie/Cookie Dough &
SquareOne Art fundraisers

coming soon!



A U G U S T / S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 3

T H E  P L A C E  T O  B E

Important Dates:

CONTACT us via email:
contact@jespto.org

August 25th: Orientation 
  --Grades K-1: 1:00-1:30pm
  --Grades 2-3: 2:00-2:30pm
August 29th: First Day of School!
September 1st & 2nd: Family Photo Fundraiser
September 4th: No School/Labor Day
September 7th: Welcome Back Ice Cream Social,
4:30-6:00pm (on the JES blacktop)
September 12th: Back to School Night at JES
  --Grades K-1: 6:30-7:30pm
  --Grades 2-3: 7:30-8:30pm
September 15th: Spiritwear Orders Due
September 18th-22nd: One School One Read
September 18th: Workshops Sign-Up, 8pm
September 19th: Picture Day
September 25th: No School

SPIRITwear!
scan for online shop
orders due by 9/15

Check out Karen's work at: www.alquistphoto.com  

with any questions or concerns

*if time slots fill, more will be added

Reminder from Mrs. Frost:
If you'd like to pop-by school during
the day, parents are welcome to join
their child for lunch in the cafeteria -

please email Mrs. G
giaquinto.julia@madisonps.org to
schedule your visit ahead of time!




Scan for
2023-24 PTO
Membership



Cubby CornerCubby Corner is a new spot
in the newsletter to feature

STUDENT ART!



We are currently looking for student
entries for our October newsletter!
Please send your spooky/Halloween-

themed poem or short story to
contact@jespto.org by September 14th

for consideration for the October
newsletter! Please include your student's

name, grade, and teacher and use
"Cubby Corner" in your subject line.

Check current parent
volunteer opportunities

here:

Classroom coordinators,
Project/Committee volunteers & more. 

Please email us with any questions!

Are you a Jeffrey
Parent/Businessowner? If you are

interested in donating to the PTO to
advertise in our newsletter, please

reach out to us at contact@jespto.org
with "Business Ad" in your subject line.

The JES PTO is 
going GREENer!

This 2023-24 school year, the JES PTO is making
an effort to be more environmentally conscious!

Go Greener with us by supporting our
current fundraisers:

Sneaker Drive: Flower Power:


